

Section A (20 marks)

Choose the correct words and tick the box. There is one example.

Marks
Awarded

Example:

Florence can ride a bicycle.

☐ A to ride ☒ B ride ☐ C riding ☐ D rides

1. Her birthday is _____ Thursday.

☐ A in ☐ B on ☐ C to ☐ D by

2. _____ colour is your dress?

☐ A Where ☐ B What ☐ C Who ☐ D Why

3. There _____ a baby giraffe at the zoo.

☐ A is ☐ B are ☐ C has ☐ D am

4. _____ Yasmine drive to work every day?

☐ A Do ☐ B Are ☐ C Does ☐ D Is

5. Felix and Mandy _____ playing with their puppets.

☐ A are ☐ B am ☐ C is ☐ D has

6. Marco _____ in the park every evening.

☐ A to run ☐ B run ☐ C running ☐ D runs

7. Don't read that! It's _____ magazine.

☐ A them ☐ B she ☐ C my ☐ D us

8. He _____ drink lemonade.

☐ A don't ☐ B aren't ☐ C doesn't ☐ D isn't

9. Is Tom _____ dinner at the moment?

☐ A to cook ☐ B cooks ☐ C cook ☐ D cooking

10. The children always listen _____ their teacher.

☐ A on ☐ B in ☐ C at ☐ D to

20

Section B (20 marks)

Read about The Park. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines.
There is one example.

Marks
Awarded

I you She we It They have ~~am~~ is him has

The Park

My name is Oscar and I ^(example) am ten years old. ⁽¹⁾ live with my family in Oxford. Every Saturday, ⁽²⁾ ride our bikes to the park. My mum reads a newspaper there. ⁽³⁾ likes looking at the pretty flowers. ⁽⁴⁾ are orange and yellow. My dad and I play football. I love playing with ⁽⁵⁾. It ⁽⁶⁾ the best time.

We have lunch in a café. ⁽⁷⁾ is small but the food is good. My dad ⁽⁸⁾ a sandwich but my mum and I always ⁽⁹⁾ an egg salad.

Do ⁽¹⁰⁾ live near a park?

20

Section C (10 marks)

Change the following sentences from singular to plural.

Marks
Awarded

Example:

The pen is in the bag.

The pens are in the bags.

1. The boy is eating his lunch.

The _____ are eating their _____.

2. My cousin is making a sandwich.

My _____ are making _____.

3. The child writes a story at school every day.

The _____ write _____ at school every day.

4. The girl is riding a horse.

The _____ are riding _____.

5. The baby is sleeping in the bed.

The _____ are sleeping in the _____.

10

Section D (10 marks)
Write out the time in words.

Marks
Awarded

Example:

10:10	It is ten past ten.	
-------	---------------------	---

1.

5:30		
------	--	---

2.

8:00		
------	--	---

3.

9:40		
------	--	---

4.

2:15		
------	--	---

5.

11:05		
-------	--	---

10

Section E (10 marks)

What can you see in the picture? Write 10 things. There is one example.

Marks
Awarded



Example: sun	
1.	6.
2.	7.
3.	8.
4.	9.
5.	10.

10

Section F (10 marks)

Find the odd one out and write it in the box.

Marks
Awarded

Example:

	doctor	farmer	policeman	star	<u>star</u>
1.	mat	legs	nose	mouth	
2.	chicken	good	duck	parrot	
3.	June	Fourteen	August	October	
4.	town	city	village	mirror	
5.	carrot	cabbage	spider	potato	
6.	sister	tiger	uncle	cousin	
7.	rain	wind	snow	lemon	
8.	motorbike	hospital	lorry	tractor	
9.	square	beach	circle	rectangle	
10.	shirt	chips	jacket	jeans	

10

Section G (10 marks)

Fill in the gaps in this postcard. Use the words in the box. There is one example.

from	pizza	having	because	watch	very
Dear	Every	near	nice	holiday	

(1) _____ Penny, I am on (example) <u>holiday</u> with my friend Anita and her mother. They live on a farm. (2) _____ morning, we have fruit for breakfast. The farm is (3) _____ the mountains. They are pretty and (4) _____ tall. Sometimes we walk to the mountains. I wear my jacket and boots (5) _____ it is cold. In the evening, we go to a (6) _____ restaurant. I always eat a (7) _____. Then we (8) _____ a film on television. We are (9) _____ a good time. Love (10) _____ Matilda	 Penny Lavender 21 Barns Road London SW14 9JE England
---	--

10

Section H (10 marks)

Read and answer all the questions below.

Zoey lives with her mother and grandmother in a nice flat. There are three bedrooms, a kitchen, a bathroom and a living room. Zoey likes the living room best. There are two small sofas, two old armchairs, a desk and a black piano. On the desk there is a vase. It is blue and always has white flowers in it. In the evening, Zoey sits at the desk and does her homework. Her mum reads a book and her grandmother plays the piano. Zoey doesn't like dogs and she doesn't have a cat. Zoey has three goldfish and she likes watching them in their bowl. Zoey is happy at home.

Who lives with Zoey?

☐

A her brother

☒

B her mother

☐

C her grandfather

1. Her favourite room is

☐

A her bedroom.

☐

B the kitchen.

☐

C the living room.

2. In the living room there are

☐

A two desks.

☐

B two armchairs.

☐

C four sofas.

3. What colour is the vase?

☐

A blue

☐

B black

☐

C white

4. Who plays the piano in the evening?

☐

A Zoey

☐

B her mum

☐

C her grandmother

5. What pets does Zoey have?

☐

A cats

☐

B goldfish

☐

C dogs